
On the morning of 7th November, inspection work was completed on the 
Valencia-Alicante (24’) and Valencia-Alicante (20’) gas pipelines in the 
municipality of Alfarb, concluding the sectorisation of these pipelines between 
positions 15.17 (Carlet) and 15.16A (Llombai).

In view of the above, the flow of gas on these pipelines between the positions 
indicated has been normalised.

The supply to demand in the Levante area has not been affected by this 
sectorisation and the emission from the regasification plants in Cartagena, 
Sagunto and Barcelona has been adjusted at all times during the course of the 
works to the needs of the gas system as a whole.
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Operation Note nº8/2024 – 07th November 2024 (final)

EFFECTS OF THE DANA: Inspection work on the Valencia-Alicante gas 
pipeline (24’) and Valencia-Alicante (20’) at Alfarb.
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